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NO RATE INCREASES!! 

Cable Co-op is pleased to announce that we will not be increasing rates this year for either televi-
sion or internet services.  

We have not increased rates since 2021. 
As a member-owned entity we strive to keep costs low and maintain a members-first approach. 

Through the outstanding efforts of the employees of Cable Co-op, the direction of the Board of Trus-
tees, and the leadership of the General Manager, we, once again, do not have to raise rates. 

 

 

Cable Co-op offers business & residential VOIP (phone service). Members are saving money and getting 

the local support they deserve. 

 
We have increased your internet speeds seven times since 2022, while not increasing rates since 2021! 

 

Don’t get forced into services you don’t want from other providers. Don’t pay hidden fees, disconnect 

fees, restocking fees, or deal with the issues that plague other providers. They don’t support your 

community. Cable Co-op is your local, member-owned, nonprofit provider, we support your 

community via sponsorships, scholarships, free events, food drives, and much more!  

 

Board of Trustee Nominations 

On June 24th Board Nomination forms will be available on our website and in the office. Please consider 

joining our Board and help direct a great local nonprofit. 

Cable Co-op 
Your Community, Your Cable Company! 

27 E. College St Oberlin, OH - (440) 775-4001 - www.oberlin.net - www.facebook.com/Cable-Co-op-363407767526903 


